
25th November 2024
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance - 1.30pm

Tuesday 10th December - Respectful and Energetic
Thursday 12th December - Expressive and Honest

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Christmas season is fast approaching, so we would like to invite you to watch your child/children in
our Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance. The children will be performing on the dates shown above.
Please come to the show on the appropriate day for your child’s class.

A maximum of two adults per child (please do not bring school aged children to the
performance)

Please arrive at 1.30pm. The gates will be opened at 1.30pm. Late arrivals often distract the
children.

For health and safety reasons, pushchairs and buggies will not be allowed in the hall.

We kindly ask that crying babies and toddlers are taken out of the hall in order to allow
others to hear their children’s performance undisturbed.

Mobile phones should be kept on silent or switched off. Photos should not be shared on
social media - please help us to protect our children’s childhoods.

Once the performance is finished you are welcome to wait in the hall. We will not release
siblings in other year groups early.

We look forward to seeing you.
The KS1 Team


